Dear Betty,

It's with great regret that I must resign from my appointments to the ACCAC and TAC. My current medical condition has made this decision for me. I wish to thank all committees members for welcoming me and making me part of the group. My medical team and I hope my recovery will occur in a timely manner and that I can apply again in the near future. Betty, my huge thanks to you for all of your assistance. Please pass this letter on to the committee members and I hope to rejoin you in the future. my sincere thanks,

Daryl Thomas